
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: ITB 3317 – Four Police Patrol Vehicles 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Tricia Wortley 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

The Purchasing Department and the Police Chief recommend the bid be awarded to Bruner Motors for the 2023 
vehicles totaling $173,830.27.  This will be for three Chevrolet Tahoes at $42,037.29 each and one Silverado crew 
cab pickup truck at $47,718.40.  These vehicles will be financed.  

 BACKGROUND: 

Bids were solicited and opened on March 8, 2023 for a total of four police vehicles consisting of three patrol SUVs 
and one patrol pickup truck.  We received responses from four (4) vendors. 

The vendors responded as follows and amounts listed are for one vehicle only: 

 Bruner Motors 
Sam Pack’s 5 

Star Ford 
Grapevine CJD Southwest CJD 

SUV $42,037.29 $45,980.00 $44,306.00 $48,490.00 

½ ton crew cab truck $47,418.40 no bid no bid no bid 

 


